The Honorable Susan Gorin

Chair, Sonoma County Board of Supervisors

575 Administration Dr, Santa Rosa, CA 95403
Santa Rosa, CA

Dear Chairman Gorin and Supervisors,

I am writing in support of community water fluoridation in Sonoma County. Decades of research have proven water fluoridation to be a safe and effective method to prevent tooth decay, the number one chronic childhood disease in the United States. Children suffering from dental disease may experience pain, difficulty concentrating, nutritional problems and missed school days.

Nearly 100 international and national organizations recognize the benefits of community water fluoridation, including the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the American Cancer Society, the World Health Organization, the American Academy of Pediatrics, the American Dental Association, the American Medical Association, and the National PTA.

Water fluoridation protects the dental health of the young and the old alike, regardless of income level.  
Most communities in the San Francisco Bay Area have enjoyed the benefits of water fluoridation for decades, and Healdsburg residents voted overwhelmingly to keep fluoridation.  Let’s bring this preventive oral health measure to more Sonoma County families. 
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